
Financial abuse 

   
 

 

 
 

The Department of Health has 

given some money to the Ann Craft 

Trust and BILD to work together for 

two years.  

 

We want to write a training pack 

about how to stop financial abuse 

of people with learning disabilities. 

The pack will be for advocates, 

families, staff and people with 

learning disabilities. 

   

The people who will be working 

together are Deborah Kitson, Liz 

Brooks and Sue Thurman.  

 

We have been asking lots of 

different people about financial 

abuse.  



       

We have asked people what they 

think financial abuse means. 

 

We have asked people about their  

stories about financial abuse.  

 

We have asked people for ideas 

about what can help to stop 

financial abuse. 

 

We will be writing a training pack to 

help keep people safe from 

financial abuse. The pack will also 

teach people what to do if you 

know somebody who is being 

financially abused.  

 

We will try out our training with lots 

of different people including 

people with learning disabilities. We 

want our training pack to be 

helpful. 

 

We want to be able to tell people 

good ways to know when financial 

abuse is happening and how to 

stop it.  

 


